
From: Tiffany Ford
To: Cheng, Christopher; "eperdu@ci.howell.mi.us"
Cc: Mike Giraud; Gale, Mia
Subject: Downzoning recommendation for Ann Street
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 1:49:50 PM
Importance: High

Hello Chris,
 
Please forward this email along to Wendy Rampson as well.  I do not have her email
address.  The purpose of this email is to follow up on the letter that I sent to Wendy
Rampson in May 2013 expressing that I was opposed to downzoning the University of
Michigan Credit Union property on Ann Street.  I then met with Erin Perdu and expressed
the same.  I have read that the recommendation for the downzoning which is being
presented to the Planning Commission tonight in final draft and I reiterate that I am
completely opposed to the downzoning.  As I mentioned to Erin and as I indicated in the
survey there is no real reason why this piece of property should even be questioned for
downzoning.  Are you able to provide me with a reason why it has been targeted?  There
are no residential units around this property.

The downzoning recommendation is unacceptable to the University of Michigan Credit
Union and the 55,000 members that we serve.
 
Thank you,
 
Tiffany Ford
 
Tiffany L. Ford, CPA, MBA
President and CEO
University of Michigan Credit Union
340 E. Huron
Ann Arbor MI 48104
Phone      734-662-8200
Fax          734-929-6236
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